
Dec. 2024 

Dear customers 
NTT Advanced Technology Corporation 

Material and Nanotechnology Business Headquarters 

 Environmental Business Section 

 

 

Notice of Renewal of Super Water Repellent Material HIREC® 
 

Here we would like to announce the renewal of our product "Super Hydrophobic paint 

HIREC" series due to difficulties in procurement of the conventional raw materials. 

 Accordingly, we plan to release the renewed products in order from around spring 2025. 

 We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Notice 
 

・Expected End of Existing Products 

 

End of December 2025 

*Depending on the total amount of orders placed in the future, the end of products may 

be changed. 

In particular, the end date of "HIREC 1100" and "HIREC 1450 NF" may be brought 

forward. 

Depending on the sales results/ performances, we may discuss sales volume. 

Please understand in advance. 

 

 

 

・Renewed products 

 

The HIREC-R (tentative name) and HIREC455 (tentative name) will have their product 

release in the spring of 2025. 

Please contact us for details. 

 

 

[Contact] 

In charge of Super Hydrophobic Paint, HIREC 

Email:                 


